The Hackettstown Recreation Commission convened in open session in the Community Center at 293 Main Street, Hackettstown, NJ at 7:45 PM on June 5, 2023.  Chairperson Robert Salus announced that this meeting was being held in accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act by:
1. Posting an annual notice schedule on the bulletin board in the lobby of the Municipal Building; 
2. Causing the annual notice schedule to be published in the Daily Record and New Jersey Herald;
3. Furnishing an annual notice schedule to anyone requesting such notice;
4. Filing an annual notice schedule with the Hackettstown Town Clerk.

Roll Call:  Present – Chairperson Robert Salus, Vice Chairperson John Mandick, Bill Baker, Brian Feeney, Frank Galka, Jim Macaulay and Director Joe Yapaola

Absent – Jim Pangallo and Councilperson Engelau 

Frank Galka made a motion to approve the minutes from the May 15, 2023 meeting as submitted; Jim Macaulay seconded the motion.
All were in favor.

Bill Baker made a motion to approve the bills as submitted; Jim Macaulay seconded the motion.
All were in favor.
John Mandick abstained.

Jim Macaulay made a motion to approve the following bills:  American Protective Systems for the June alarm system int eh amount of $34.01; Peterson & Sons Tree Service for the removal of dead tree at Legion Field and Riverfront Park in the amount of $5,600.00.  Bill Baker seconded the motion.
All were in favor. 

Director, Joe Yapaola, reported the status of Fall Sports.  

Robert Salus made a motion to approve the following positions and salaries:  
Savanna Brady-Head Swim Team Coach-$4,500 for the season, Carter Searle-Assistant Swim Coach-$2,000 for the season, Reese Delessondro- WSI-15.50 p/h, Maddie Mayhood-Lifeguard-$15.50 p/h, Madeline Morgan-Water Aerobics Instructor-$18.00 p/h, Max Puch-WSI$15.50 p/h and Anna Salemeh-WSI-$15.50 p/h.  John Mandick seconded the motion.
All were in favor. 

Jim Macaulay made a motion to approve the annual donation to Tiger Football Club in the amount of $7,000.00.  Bob Salus seconded the motion.
All were in favor.

Discussion was held regarding the restoration of the Warren Street tennis courts.  Joe suggested reaching out to individual donors to bring in extra funding to repair the tennis courts.   

John Mandick made a motion to adjourn this meeting at 7:58 PM; Jim Macaulay seconded the motion.
All were in favor. 

Respectfully submitted,


Mary Matusewicz
Secretary 

